
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Re: Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
I wish to support this bill and the mandatory labelling of palm oil on all consumer items 
sold in Australia. I have a personal interest and feel a responsibility to do everything I 
can to conserve the natural habitats of orangutans. I wish to be able to choose not to 
buy products containing palm oil and I can only do this if there is clear labelling of 
products containing palm oil.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Sharon Hammad 
 

 


